
 
 
 
 

CITY OF CYPRESS 
 
 
 

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION OF MEETING 
OF THE TRAFFIC COMMISSION 

OF THE CITY OF CYPRESS 
 
 
 
 
 NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that a regular meeting of the Traffic Commission 
of the City of Cypress, California, scheduled for Tuesday, March 21, 2023, at 3:00 
p.m. has been cancelled. The Traffic Commission hereby declares the meeting is 
adjourned to the next regularly scheduled meeting on Tuesday, April 18, 2023,  
at 3:00 p.m. in the Garden Room, Community Center, 5700 Orange Avenue, Cypress, 
California 90630.  
 
 
 
 
      ________________________________ 
      Nick Mangkalakiri, P.E., 
      Secretary to the Traffic Commission 
      Date Posted: March 14, 2023 


